Notice of Bid/Request for Proposal

OTHER AGENCIES AND ORGANIZATIONS
City of South Miami
Notice of Rejection of Unsolicited Proposal and Canceling the Invitation for Competing Proposals

Public Notice

City of South Miami, Florida

Notice of Rejection of Unsolicited Proposal and 
Canceling the Invitation for Competing Proposals for
Acquisition and Redevelopment of Existing City Hall and Police Station and Construction of New City Hall, Police Station and Other Improvements and Services.

Unsolicited Proposal (UP) No. 2017-01

“City Hall Site Redevelopment”

Effective April 11, 2017, the City rejects Unsolicited Proposal (UP) No. 2017-01 “City Hall Site Redevelopment” and any or all bids/proposals relating to the Notice of Unsolicited Proposal for "Acquisition and Redevelopment of Existing City Hall and Police Station and Construction of New City Hall, Police Station and Other Improvements and Services."  The City is canceling the invitation for competing proposals, and the process previously advertised on March 30, 2017, is terminated.

Maria M. Menendez, CMC

City Clerk
